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CIMNPABA: 36ipka Ha nepebGyaoBy caHiTapHOro 6mnokKy

Hopori Mogpyru i Opysi!

MuHae n’'stun micaub Bigkonu Kpanosa Ynpasa oronocuna 36ipky Ha nepebygoBy
caHiTapHoro 650Ky TyaneTi/gywiB Ans lHa4YoK B «TapaciBui» i MAaeMO NPUEMHUI
000B’A30K gaTtM OO0 BigoMa, WO 3a Uen AyXe KOPOTKMA 4vac BXe 3idpaHo £26.000
(ABapuUATb WicTb TMCAY hyHTIB)!!!

Ak Bxe BCi, MabyTb, 6aunnu nodepes CYMHET, Ha cTopiHkax «YKpaiHCbKOT JymKuy
abo npsiMO BracHUMW oyuma nig vac HepasHboro [neHymy, ctapun 6nok 6ys
noBaneHunn (e y NoToMy Micsili) a HOBMI ONOK BXe HanosnoBuHy 30yaoBaHWiA. YCi
NnoXXepTBW Tak Big 0CepenkiB i Pi3HUX YKpaAIHCbKMX YCTAHOB, SIK i Bif MOOANHOKMX OCIO,
perynsapHo ony6nikoBYOTbCS Ha CTOPiHKaxX «YKpaiHCbKoi [yMKuy.

Kparoea YnpaBa kopuctae 3 Uiei Harogu, wo6 dopmanbHO nogsikyBaTn YCim
XXepTBoAdaBUSAM Ta OpraHisatopam pisHMX iMApe3 30praHisoBaHMX Ha NiATPUMKY Liel
Akuii. OgHak, NMIWAaeTbCA LWe noBaXkHa diHaHCOBa nporanuHa, Wwob UinkoMm NoKpuTu
kowT OyaoBu, AkMn 3Haemo ctaHoBuTume £66.000. 3aknmMkaemo e pa3 ycix He
onyckaTu pyK Ta ycnilwHO 3aBepwnTn 36ipKy, Wob mMoxHa 6yno 6 uinkoM BUKIHUMTK
OygoBy 0o 4acy, 9k He Kparnosoro 3aBury, TO 000B’A3KOBO [0 Yacy HaluMx RiTHUX
IOHaLbKMX TabopiB.

LWactn Bam, boxe!
Octaemochb 3 apyxHiMm i CYMiBCbkuM NpuBITOM
YECTb YKPAIHW: rOTOB EOPOHNTW!

3a Kparosy Ynpasy

BorgaH MpuxigHuin PowmaH NaHac
roriosa JinoBui cekpeTtap
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(Translation)

To
all Branches of the
Ukrainian Youth Association
in the United Kingdom
11 April 2011

ITEM: Fundraising for Girls’ Shower Block (update)
Dear Members

It is now five months since the National Committee launched the campaign to raise
funds to rebuild the Girls’ Shower/WC Block in “Tarasivka”. It gives us great pleasure
in announcing that through your efforts, in such a short space of time, we have now
raised a total of £26,000 (twenty-six thousand pounds)!!!

As you are all no doubt aware (by following the regular updates on CYMnet, the
pages of “Ukrayinska Dumka”, or with your own eyes at the recent annual AGM) the
old block has already been knocked down (in February) and the new block is now
half finished. All donations are being regularly publicized, whether from organisations
or from individuals, on the pages of “Ukrayinska Dumka”.

The National Committee would like to take this opportunity, at roughly the halfway
point, to formerly thank everyone who has donated towards this campaign and
particularly to those who have helped organise various fundraising activities in
support of the campaign so far. However, there is still some way to go before we
reach our total of £66,000 to completely finish off the building. We would ask
everyone to keep up the momentum just a little while longer in order to allow us to
have the building completed, if not by Krayovy Zdvyh, then certainly by the start of
this summer’s youth camps.

Good luck!



